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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

South Dakota Filings Increased in May

Three percent more bankruptcy cases were filed last month in
South Dakota than were filed in May of 2021.  Total South
Dakota bankruptcy filings through the first five months of this
year are down 19 percent compared to the number of cases
filed in the first five months of 2021.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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